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From: Jim Watkins <jleewatkins@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 5:16 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex (Rin 3038-AC61 )

Dear Sir's
This thing about changing the leverage for Forex is a very bad thing, it will cost a lot of job

in the FX market. It will put most of the brokers out on the streets, and all the small traders out of

the trading world, just the big boys left.This is not right for for anyone. Thank you.
James L Watkins
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